DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS
ANANDA CHANDRA COLLEGE, JALPAIGURI
NOTICE :: 12/02/2025

It is hereby notified for information to all the students of the department of Mathematics, that a
Parents-Teachers meeting will be held on 20.02.2025 at 12:30 pm in Room No. Math 3 to discuss
about the teaching-learning process. All the students are advised to bring their parents to the

aforesaid meeting.
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(DrAsim Basu)

Dept of Mathematics



